
 

          

      

 

You are invited to 

Join the Family Caregivers Center                     
Online Community 

 

The newest resource, an online community for caregivers, will be available on 
October 22, 2024!   
The online community will be available to anyone that is a family caregiver or is 
interested in the challenges that a family caregiver faces. 
 

 

 
How to access the Family Caregivers Center Online Community: 

1. Go to: https://online.familycaregiverscenter.org/home 
2. Click on the sign-in button on the top right of the page 
3. Type in your email, then click on New User/Register Now 

 

For questions please contact the Family Caregivers Center by calling                        
(319) 221-8866 or emailing fcgc@mercycare.org. 

The online community will provide: 

• caregivers a way to be heard, 
understood, and feel less isolated. 

• access to a library of vetted and 
trusted resources and tools. 

• caregivers an opportunity to share 
their lived experience with others. 


